McMillan, Michael, EMNRD

From: Tim Harrington <tharrington@mewbourne.com>

Sent: Monday, April 29, 2019 7:22 AM

To: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD

Subject: [EXT] TROVE - WLC SOUTH FEDERAL SWD #0071 - SWD APPLICATION 15-26S-33E
Mike:

Per your request, | have reviewed that above SWD application and Mewbourne does not intend to protest.

I noticed that the images of three new applications have been posted on your website. Is this gong to be the new OCD
procedure?



